Glenorchy Playgroup NEWSLETTER 2016/2017

A huge interior refurbishment took place last year. A big Thank you to everyone who gave time to complete the project. We painted walls and upcycled the furniture. Thank you to Gerry Galle who did the plastering work.



This large mural in the bathroom was painted by Lena (German Woofer) and won an award in the Resene Community Mural category.

www.resene.co.nz/competition/murals/44-2016.htm

We were kindly nominated by Rural Woman for the Trust Power Community awards. It was a humbling event attended by Anita and Kay. Congratulations to the Glenorchy Rugby Club and PTFA for winning their awards. Well deserved!

Thank you to Rural Woman also for their kind donation to go towards our power bill.

.





We had a wonderful visit from Santa. Thank you to Duayne and Deana at High Country Horses for bringing Santa to Playgroup with Gypsy. And giving us a ride on the wagon!



We received huge support from our community at The Lodge Quiz nights. They have been a great success.

This year our focus is on developing the outdoor area.

This is the new Playhouse and the Kids love it!

Thank you to Jenny Huckstep for leading this project and all the other parents who helped to put it all together.

A big Thank you to Steffan Poplawski for transporting the flat packed Playhouse down from Christchurch.



We had our annual Easter picnic at Paradise Trust. The children had lots fun searching for the Easter bunny and rolling eggs down the hill.

We have been loving our school library visits every Monday.

Thank you to Allie and Jenny for your time.



Pippa Craigie, Isabella Thomson and Sienna Reid were off to school last year.

A warm welcome to all the new families and babies that have been visiting Playgroup lately. It is great to see you all out and about!



Thank you to Lindsay Jones for mowing the lawns.

Thank you John Handerson for the underfloor insulation, it makes a huge difference!

Thank you to Mike Kingan for all the work.

Thank you to all other Playgroup parents and community members for your time and work.

Please find us on Facebook if you like to keep in touch or call Kay 0220251579 for any info.